
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s): 
 
Welcome to Forward Phases Summer Enrichment Camps!  My name is Stephanie Shells-Little.  I am 

the Executive Director of Forward Phases and I am excited to work with you and child this summer.  

We have a variety of brilliant activities planned this summer to expose your child to enrichment 

opportunities.  
 
Your child is not required to bring any supplies, however, any donations of supplies that may support 

our camp are greatly appreciated. Lunch and snacks will be provided daily throughout the duration of 

the camp.  If your child has any food allergies please let us know and we will do our best to 

accommodate. If we are unable to meet your child's nutritional requirements, please feel free to send a 

special lunch and snacks. If your child would like to bring snacks for his/her enjoyment this is also 

welcomed. If your child suffers from any medical ailments, please indicate this in the space provided 

on the application. Be sure to include specific details as well as a doctor’s instructions and permission 

to administer treatment if needed.  

 

It is our goal to ensure that your child is enjoying learning in a fun and safe environment. To ensure 

that this takes place please take some time to review the accompanying safety rules and procedures of 

Forward Phases Summer Enrichment Camps. Also, included in this packet are other important 

documents that you must review and sign.  Please complete and return these forms to me by June 

6th.  
 
If you have any specific questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Once again, thank 

you for your interest in our Forward Phases Summer Enrichment Camps where “we inspire leaders 

and life-long learners.” I am looking forward to helping your child move forward! 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Stephanie Shells-Little 
 
Executive Director/Founder 
Forward Phases Youth Enrichment  
803-331-1859 
 


